
August 12, 2021

Jennifer Northrop
Accountant III, Administrative Services
Santa Rosa County School District
6544 Firehouse Road
Milton, FL 32570
(850) 983-5598
 
Re:  Wallace Lake K-8 July 2021 Weather Letter Review
 
Dear Ms. Northrop,

We have reviewed Panhandle Grading and Paving’s (PGP) July Weather Letter 
time extension request for six (6) additional days for this month and concur with 
their request.  Based on our observations, the weather data provided by PGP and   
PGP’s continual effort to mitigate the water onsite (e.g., sealed backfill areas with 
smooth drum roller and excavated temporary ditches to drain water away from 
building pads), we believe their request to be reasonable. 

If you have any questions regarding this review, you can contact me by phone on 
my cell phone at 205.886.8036, or by email at cgarrett@mckimcreed.com

Regards,

Christopher Garrett, P.E.

Senior Construction Administrator

mailto:cgarrett@mckimcreed.com
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